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ZSFG CHIEF OF STAFF REPORT 

Presented to the JCC-ZSFG on July 27, 2021 

July 2021 MEC Meetings 
 

 

MEC MEMBERSHIP:  
  

• New MEC Members at Large and Outgoing Members at Large  

MEC welcomed the new Members at Large who had been nominated by the MEC Nominating Committee and 

approved by the Medical Staff at the June 2021 Annual Medical Staff Meeting. They are Drs. Roneesha Starr 

Knight (Emergency Medicine) and Nandini Palaniappa (Anesthesia). Members thanked outgoing Members at 

Large, Drs. Sumant Ranji and Antonio Gomez, for their outstanding services to MEC.   

 

• New MEC Guest Members  

The MEC Nominating Committee recommended three new ex-officio positions to MEC – Medical Directors of 

the following services: (1) Medical and Surgical Services, (2) Critical Care Services, and (3) Perioperative and 

Procedural services. A request to the Bylaws Committee was made to update MEC membership.  In the 

meantime, MEC welcomed the respective Medical Directors, Drs. Gabe Ortiz, Antonio Gomez, and Laura 

Lang, as guest members.  
 

The MEC members eagerly anticipate excellent collaborative work and contributions from both new members and 

guests.  

 

CLINICAL SERVICE REPORT: None 

 


